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PROJECT INFORMATION FLYER 
Wrong Way Driving Safety Improvement Project  
SR 93/ I-75 Exit Ramps to SR 822/Sheridan Street and SR 9/ I-95 southbound Exit 
Ramp to West SR 708/Blue Heron Boulevard  
Broward and Palm Beach County  
Financial Project ID Number: 446141-1-52-01 

Wrong Way Driving Safety Improvement Project in Broward and Palm Beach Counties 

The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT), District Four, is pleased to provide information for the wrong way driving 
safety project located at the SR 93/ I-75 exit ramps to SR822/Sheridan Street in Broward County and SR 9/ I-95 southbound 
exit ramp to West SR 708/Blue Heron Boulevard in Palm Beach County.   

PROJECT IMPROVEMENTS 
• Installing signs, flashing beacons, and Intelligent 

Transportation System (ITS) to alert wrong way drivers 

Construction Cost: $745,355.25                 Construction Start: October 2021                 Estimated Completion: Summer 2022 

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION MISSION STATEMENT  
 

The Department will provide a safe transportation system that ensures the mobility of people and goods, enhances 
economic prosperity, and preserves the quality of our environment and communities.   

TRAFFIC IMPACTS 

• Ramp closures are permitted weekends between 10 p.m. 
and 5 a.m., one ramp at a time, as needed.  

• Shoulder closures will be used to safely unload and 
install equipment. 

• Additional information about lane closures and detour 
information will be provided in the weekly traffic report 
distributed by FDOT.  

CONTACT INFORMATION 
. 

Yaser Santos, P.E., FDOT Project Manager  
yaser.santos@dot.state.fl.us or (954) 495-5259 
 

Christopher Comprosky, E.I., FDOT Project Administrator  
christopher.comprosky@dot.state.fl.us or (954) 940-7512 
 

Daniela Silva, Community Outreach Specialist     
msilva@corradino.com or (786) 441-3088 
 
 

WEB & SOCIAL MEDIA  
 

Project website: www.d4fdot.com 
 

Facebook: www.facebook.com/MyFDOTSEFL/ 
 

Instagram/Twitter: @MyFDOT_SEFL 


